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MEETING WITH LIVESTOCK FARMERS IN JOZINI 

KZN Agriculture and Rural Development MEC Themba Mthembu visited the 
Bhambanana Abattoir in Jozini to meet with livestock farmer associations 
and the Department’s livestock infrastructure development initiative. 

The abattoir will be a channel for marketing livestock and the overall aim 
is to encourage farmers to improve their livestock management. 

 
Visit the Newsroom to read more in MEC Mthembu’s speech in both isiZulu 
and English. 
 
 

 
KZN MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development Mr Themba Mthembu and Jozini Livestock 

Association Chairperson Mr Mkhishwa Ndlovu at the Jozini Livestock Centre 
 



 
KZN MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development Mr Themba Mthembu together with KZN 

DARD Head of Department Dr Siphiwe Mkhize and Jozini Livestock Association  
Chairperson Mr Mkhishwa Ndlovu visiting the Jozini Livestock Centre 

 
 
 

 
MEC Themba Mthembu together with KZN DARD Head of Department  

Dr Siphiwe Mkhize visiting a Livestock Abattoir in Jozini 
 



 
MEC Themba Mthembu together with KZN DARD Head of Department  

Dr Siphiwe Mkhize visiting a Livestock Abattoir in Jozini 
 
 
 
 

 
MEC Themba Mthembu together with KZN DARD HOD Dr Siphiwe Mkhize and senior 

government officials of the Department visiting a red line fence built by the Department 
 
 


